
 

Dear Parents! 

 

The basis of the successful operation and high-quality service of our company, Delirest Hungary Ltd. is to 
maintain the best possible relations with our Guests and Partners and to exchange information as 

efficiently as possible. This is a process that can never be perfect, but now we are taking another step in 

this direction, based on your request, and we are launching a monthly newsletter about ourselves for 

you. 

 

Our aim is to send you a short monthly letter to inform you about the events and achievements of the 

past month concerning our company and services, and to present you our developments and events 

planned for the coming month or period. 
 

 In my first letter, allow me to introduce the Delirest 

Britannica team. Lunch is prepared by Zsuzsanna, with the 

help of Angéla and Aniko, who also help with serving lunch. 
The delicious salads and sandwiches are prepared by Anita 

and Tünde. Students and staff members can meet Lilla in 
the café, and she also hadles all the administrative tasks in 

the background. I myself am Csaba Terebesi, the manager 

of the restaurant and kitchen. 

 
Our regular guest chef is Khudir, who prepares Indian dishes once a month 

with great success. 
 

At the suggestion of parents, we have increased the number of three soups 
per week to five, now soup is available every day, as the cold weather sets 

in. Also at the request of parents, photos of the meals are taken daily and 
can be accessed via the school's official newsletter. 
 

I would like to ask you to continue to inform us of any changes in your 
children's eating habits or new food intolerances through the school office, 

so that we can prepare the most appropriate diet with the help of our 

dietician. 

 

Please continue to contact me with any questions or suggestions you may have. 

 
Kind Regards, 

 

Terebesi Csaba 

Manager 

2023. november 


